
 

 

    

 

 
 

            

            

 

            

 

         A Message from the Premier 
 

 

 

 
 

As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, it is my pleasure to congratulate 

South Asian Outlook on the occasion of its 15
th

 Anniversary. 

 

This milestone anniversary presents a wonderful opportunity to reflect on all the 

achievements of South Asian Outlook and recognize its impressive growth over the 

years.  This independent e-Monthly is an incredible resource for the South Asian 

community, as well as anyone interested in learning more about the rich cultural 

heritage of South Asia.  

 

We are so fortunate in British Columbia to live in a place with great cultural 

diversity and we embrace opportunities to learn about and develop a deep 

appreciation for one another’s heritages.  I would like to commend all those with 

South Asian Outlook for the work they do to provide communities all over the 

world with this wonderful resource. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for continued success in the years to come.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Christy Clark 

Premier 


